
RECOMMENDATION(S): 
Acting as the Governing Board of the Contra Costa County Fire Protection District,
APPROVE Appropriation and Revenue Adjustment No. 5071 authorizing new revenue in
the amount of $35,000 from the California Department of Fish and Wildlife, Office of Spill
Prevention and Response, Oil Spill Response Equipment grant, and appropriating it in the
Contra Costa County Fire Protection District (7300) for the purchase of oil spill response
equipment and training. 

FISCAL IMPACT: 
100% State. No local agency matching funds required. 

BACKGROUND: 
The Contra Costa County Fire Protection District received approval to accept funding from
the California Department of Fish and Wildlife at the February 12, 2019, meeting of the
Contra Costa County Fire Protection District Board of Directors. This revenue and
appropriation adjustment authorizes new revenue from the grant and appropriates it for the
purchase of oil spill response equipment and training. 

APPROVE OTHER 

RECOMMENDATION OF CNTY
ADMINISTRATOR 

RECOMMENDATION OF BOARD
COMMITTEE 

Action of Board On:   04/16/2019 APPROVED AS RECOMMENDED OTHER 

Clerks Notes:
VOTE OF SUPERVISORS

AYE: John Gioia, District I Supervisor
Candace Andersen, District II
Supervisor
Diane Burgis, District III Supervisor
Karen Mitchoff, District IV Supervisor
Federal D. Glover, District V Supervisor

Contact:  Elizabeth Patterson, Fiscal
Officer 925-941-3300 x 1302

 
I hereby certify that this is a true and correct copy of an action taken and
entered on the minutes of the Board of Supervisors on the date shown. 

ATTESTED:    April  16, 2019 
David Twa, County Administrator and Clerk of the Board
of Supervisors
 
By: Stacey M. Boyd, Deputy

cc:

C. 26

  

To: Contra Costa County Fire Protection District Board of Directors

From: Lewis T. Broschard III, Chief, Contra Costa Fire Protection District

Date: April  16, 2019

Contra 
Costa 
County 

Subject: Appropriation and Revenue Adjustment - Oil Spill Response Equipment & Training



CONSEQUENCE OF NEGATIVE ACTION: 
The District will not be able to use the State funding for the purchase of oil spill response
equipment and training. 



ATTACHMENTS
Appropriation and Revenue Adjustment No.
5071 


